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May 2019 

This opening page to the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter serves three purposes:   
To provide links to the current newsletter and each of its pages, to provide a two-month 
calendar of OSU Emeriti Association activities and events, and to provide important 
Emeriti Association announcements. 
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Links 

 
Click here to access the May, 2019, OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter. 

 

Here are the links to the individual pages of the Newsletter: 
 
Page 1: Spotlight on New Member: Francis Epplin  Click here 

 

Page 2: Spotlight on Long-Time Member: Kay Murphy  Click here 
 

Page 3: A Retirement Activity: John Thornton  Click here 
 

Page 4: A Retirement Trip:  Sicily Off Season:  Andrea Arquitt  Click here 

 

Click here to access earlier issues of the OSU Emeriti Newsletter. 

 

 

https://emeriti.okstate.edu/sites/default/files/NEWS_LETTER/May2019-1-4.pdf
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/sites/default/files/NEWS_LETTER/519a.pdf
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/sites/default/files/NEWS_LETTER/519b.pdf
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/sites/default/files/NEWS_LETTER/519c.pdf
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/sites/default/files/NEWS_LETTER/519d.pdf
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/node/36#content-user
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Calendar for May 2019 

 
May 6—Monday Night Dinner (5:30—Cash Bar; 6:00--Dinner) 
May 8--Tech Group Meeting (1:30) 
May 13--Investment Club Meeting (1:15)  
May 15--Making the Most of Retirement (1:30)  
May 20--Investment Club Meeting (1:15)  
May 27--Emeriti Council Meeting (3:00) 
 

Calendar for June 2019 
 

June 3--Monday Night Dinner (5:30--Meet and Greet; 6:00 Dinner)  
June 10--Investment Club Meeting (1:15) 
June 12--Tech Group Meeting (1:30)  
June 17--Investment Club Meeting (1:15) 
June 19--Making the Most of Retirement (1:30)  

 
In Memory 

 
 Richard Poole, 3-14-2019 

 
Click here to view obituaries. 
 

New Members 
 

Kevin Gerfen   Cathy Shuffield  
Priscilla Gerfen  

 
Announcements 

 
Monday Night Dinner, May 6 
 

The May 6 dinner, which will be held at Meditations, is the annual joint event with 
OLLI.  A cash bar opens at 5:20, and dinner will be served at 6:00.  The program is 
presented by OLLI members, and its focus is on celebrating OLLI’s past 
accomplishments. 

 
OSU Emeriti Association Member News 
 
 Jack Dillwith, professor emeritus, was recently honored at a luncheon for his work  

as the Eagle Scout Board of Review Chairman. 
 
Cathy Shuffield was recently appointed to serve as the Emeriti Association’s Tours 
and Travel chairperson. 
 

 
 
 
 

https://emeriti.okstate.edu/node/34#overlay-context=user
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OSU News 
 

Pending OSU/A&M Board of Regents approval at its April 26 meeting, Dr. Glen S. 
Kurtz will become dean of the College of Arts and Sciences.  Dr. Kurtz is currently 
the senior vice provost in the Office of Academic Affairs at the University of 
Oklahoma.  Dr. Kurtz will also be a tenured professor of political science. 
 
The College of Engineering, Architecture and Technology (CEAT) rose to the rank 
of 68 among public doctoral engineering colleges, according to the 2020 rankings 
for the U.S. News and World Report’s Best Engineering Graduate Schools. 

 
 
 Reminders: 
 

1. If you wish to prepare an article for an upcoming newsletter, please contact 
Zane Quible at zquible@okstate.edu to request guidelines.  The four 
categories of articles are Spotlight on a New Member, Spotlight on a Long-
Time Member, A Retirement Activity, and An Interesting Trip.  All articles that 
appear in the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter are written by members. 

 
2. If you have recently received an award, an honor, recognition, or an 

appointment to a board, committee, or commission, or had a book or article 
published, please send the information to Zane Quible at the e-mail address 
listed above. 

 

3. If you have recently changed your e-mail address or your mailing address, 
please send the changes to the Emeriti Association Office at 
emeriti@okstate.edu . 

Click here to access the May, 2019, OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter. 

 

mailto:zquible@okstate.edu
mailto:emeriti@okstate.edu
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/sites/default/files/NEWS_LETTER/May2019-1-4.pdf

